

SHOAL CREEK EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION

11775 Shoal Creek Drive San Diego, CA 92128

Phone: (858) 613-9080 Fax: (858) 613-0375

September 5, 2007

Mr. Brian Manna Manna's Martial Arts 12285B World Trade Drive San Diego, CA 92128

Dear Mr. Manna,

Thank you for your generous donation of a Hewlett Packard Color Laserjet printer for the school's office. During the summer break, our school received new computer systems but compatible printers were not provided. As a result, the Foundation chose to provide five high volume printers to support the staff's needs as well as a color printer for the office. Thanks to your generosity, that share of funds will allow us to purchase other hardware as the needs arise.

On behalf of the members of the Foundation as well as the Shoal Creek staff, thank you for supporting our school.

Sincerely,

Cindy O'Donnell

Chair, Educational Foundation Shoal Creek Elementary School

Cindy O'Donnell

cc: Mrs. Libby Keller, Principal